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STENA LINE LENDS MUSCLE TO NORTHERN IRELAND ATHLETES

THE Irish Sea’s leading ferry company is backing Northern Ireland’s elite athletes to secure a place at next year’s Commonwealth Games in Glasgow.
Stena Line has flexed its muscle by announcing sponsorship of the Northern Ireland Commonwealth Games Team which will see the ferry giant transport athletes between Belfast and Cairnryan over the coming months as they utilise the various arenas and stadiums in Glasgow for training and competition.
Sports stars from the disciplines of boxing to athletics and swimming to martial arts are competing for a place at the Glasgow Games in 2014 and the ferry partnership will provide major support for team Northern Ireland to give them their best chance of securing a place.

Stena Line’s Route Marketing Manager – Irish Sea North, Neil Palmer, said: “Excitement is building for next year’s Commonwealth Games in Glasgow and we’re delighted to partner the Northern Ireland Commonwealth Games Team to provide essential support for our top local athletes.
“We want to give the Northern Ireland athletes every opportunity to fulfill their dreams in Glasgow and with Stena Line’s sponsorship they will be able to travel to and from Scotland for free on our Superfast ferries,” Neil continued.

“I would like to wish all of our athletes travelling to Glasgow the best of luck, particularly the Northern Ireland netball team as this will be their first time competing in the Commonwealth Games.
“We’ll be supporting Team NI to go all the way and we hope to transport them home next summer with a plethora of medals!” he added.
Conal Heatley, Executive Officer of the Northern Ireland Commonwealth Games Council, said: “With this support from Stena, our athletes will be able to avail of more high level training and competition opportunities in GB. 
“We have already seen cyclists, shooters, triathletes, judo players and wrestlers using the service. They are able to travel in comfort with the capacity to bring all their relevant kit and equipment. The frequency of service also offers flexibility to fit the athletes’ schedules,” he continued.

“Our Games Management Team will also be making regular trips to Glasgow as they ensure that the support provided to the athletes and coaches is maximised,” Conal added.
Stena Line is the market leader on the Irish Sea, offering the biggest fleet and the widest choice of routes from Ireland to Britain, including the Belfast to Cairnryan, Belfast to Liverpool (Birkenhead), Dun Laoghaire and Dublin Port to Holyhead, and Rosslare to Fishguard routes.   
MEDIA ENQUIRIES: For further information please contact Kate Ferguson of Duffy Rafferty Communications on Belfast (028) 9073 0880.
